
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: November 7, 2019 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on  

GOP Inaction to Reduce Gun Violence 

 
MADISON – The following is a statement from Rep. Tip McGuire on the GOP Majority’s 

disposal of Gov. Evers’ call for a special session without a vote on proposals to reduce gun 

violence: 

 

“As a former prosecutor, I have seen firsthand the need to support law enforcement with 

laws like criminal background checks that keep firearms out of the hands of felons and 

dangerous individuals. The GOP Majority ignored the call of the governor, of law 

enforcement, and of 80% of Wisconsinites to take action and improve public safety.” 
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